
MEMORIAL DAY MESSAGE/CONVENTION REMINDER

From: Michigan Square Dance Convention (convention.mi.council@gmail.com)

To: 

Date: Monday, May 26, 2025 at 04:07 PM EDT

Hope this email finds you well on this Memorial Day, a day to remember and honor those brave military men and women
lost in service to our country.   Enjoy your time with family and friends. Remember to fly your flag till sunset. 

This is also a reminder email that there are only FIVE DAYS to register for the 61st Michigan Square & Round Dance
Convention and SAVE $10.  Registration price goes up to $50 June 1st, so hurry to get those forms in at the discounted
rate of $40 per person for the whole weekend.  You can find the registration form here as well as other information about
the convention which will be August 14-16, 2025 in Dearborn:

https://www.squaredance-michigan.com/convention

I've also attached the registration form to this email.

Also know that you need to register for rooms at the DoubleTree by Hilton as soon as possible.  The Woodruff Dream
Cruise is the same weekend and every hotel in the area WILL BE SOLD OUT.

We appreciate your past attendance at the Michigan Square Dance Conventions and LOOK FORWARD to seeing you
again this year!

Ray & Ilidia Wiles, General Chairman
Louis Friedlander, Council President
Stacie Smith, Publicity Chairman

https://www.squaredance-michigan.com/convention

